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This is vital to pass as hospitals are changing staffing regulations to create unsafe 

environments for patients. Since Covid, the standards are being changed for the 

worst and the state of standards for Oregon residents is in jeopardy. Frequently 

patient to nurse ratios have increased and there is threat for these ratios to continue 

to change for the worst. Please consider this staffing regulations to keep Oregon 

hospitals safe.  


